DEC 30 1988

bocket iHo. 50-346

Toledo Edison Company

ATTH: Mr. Joe Willflams, Jr.
Vice President, Nuclear

Ldison Plaza - Stop 712

300U Madison Avenue

Toledo, Ohfo 43652

Gent lemen :

We have received a copy of your application dated October 17, 1985, which
was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Requlation (ONRR) for review.
Tnis application transmitted the steam generator overpressurization
analysis for the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, Unit MNo. 1.

Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170, as revised June 20, 1964, were not remitted
with your application. This revised rule requires licensees to remit an
application fee of $150 with each application for license amendment,

relief, exemption and other request. The ONRR staff has inforwed us that
the steaw generator overpressurization analysis requires NRC review and
approval in order to authorize continued operation at full power conditions.
Therefore, 1t 1s requested that your Company remit the required application
fee of 3150 for your October 16 request. Your Company will be billed for

any additional costs for the review of your application in accordance with
10 CFR 170.12(¢) and 170.21.

Sinc.nly.

Bigued C. James Holloway, Ir.

h"m M. Digys
Facilities Program Coordinator

License Fee Management Staff
Office of Adwinistration
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